
From: Riechel 
Sent: 9/29/2011 11:14:37 AM 
To: Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2) 

Exacted, ,, J(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=|Redac |); 

Cc: Salguero, Francisco J 
(/0=PG&F/0T I=GORPGR A TF/GN=R FGTPTFNTS/GN=F 1S7 V Itedacted, 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=| Redact |); CONNIE San BrunoJackson 
(cjackson@sanbruno.ca.gov); Commissioner CA-PUC 
(public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov); Dennis - Fire Chief San BrunoHaag 
(dhaag@sanbruno.ca.gov); San Mateo County Supervisor Dave Pine 
(DistrictOne@co.sanmateo.ca.us); FRAN Dunleavy (fdunleavy@sbpsd.kl2.ca.us); 
Brian US Congress SpeierPerkins (brian.perkins@mail.house.gov); Marc 
Hersherman CA-Asm Hill (Marc.Hershman@asm.ca.gov); ROBERT RIECHEL 
(robertriechel@att.net); Neil San BrunoTelford (NTelford@ci.sanbruno.ca.us); 
Mayor - City Council San Bruno (_Mayor/Council@ci.sanbruno.ca.us) 

Bee: 
Subject: PG&E & Gas Smell This AM at John Muir Elementary School in San Bruno CA 

DATE: 29 September 2011 

TO: PG&E 

ATTN: M. Kirk Johnson 

CC: PG&E - others 

CC: City of San Bruno 

CC: John Muir Principal Dr. Fran Dunleavy 

CC: Legislators 

CC: CPUC 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

As a San Bruno resident, I just happened to be at John Muir Elementary School on Cambridge 
in San Bruno California this morning at 8:00 AM and walked into the school beginning to 
respond to numerous reports of GAS being smelled on campus and in multiple locations in the 
surrounding neighborhoods. PG&E apparently previously had been doing some work on I 
believe line 132 within walking distance from the school along Skyline Blvd to the west. One 
parent on Bennington further away from the school smelled gas and called the San Bruno Fire. 

John Muir felt the need to make a second call to PG&E due to PG&E not responding in an 
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acceptable time period. San Bruno Park School District personnel arrived (BEFORE PG&E) and 
John Muir's Safety plan was put into action. Numerous parents and teachers reported 
smelling gas (I even smelled gas) on campus. 

Principal Dunleavy eventually met with the PG&E serviceman who responded and Mr. Michael 
Riordan from PG&E and Mr. Riordan explained the work just preformed and the work still to 
be completed along Skyline. He assured Dr. Dunleavy that John Muir would receive earlier 
and more detailed notification and details as this work was planned and work progressed. 

As a San Bruno resident, I am mostly upset by two aspects of today's situation: 

1. As I see it, John Muir Elementary School was NOT provided timely and detailed 
information on the work in progress and still to be completed so John Muir had no 
information to share with teachers, students, staff, and neighboring residents when 
asked. This is just NOT ACCEPTABLE. 

2. As I see it, PG&E should have arrived sooner AND should have contacted the school 
between the time the school called in the report and the time the PG&E workman 
arrived to get an update on the situation. PG&E should have wanted to know how the 
situation was changing from the point of view of the school. 

I look forward to PG&E drastically improving their response to these types of reports AND to 
PG&E improving their notification to ALL SCHOOLS in the area and additionally residents 
whom could be affected. 

Redacted 

I live up against PG&E line 101 
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